
Welcome back to another term at Rigby hall School. 

Hope you all had a lovely Christmas break and Happy new year! Hope everyone 

is feeling refreshed and ready for another amazing term. 

This term lime class will be doing: 

English: Features of a book and reading skills.  

Science: Keeping Healthy  

Maths: Exploring 2D and 3D shapes 

PE: Trampolining and Boccia  

RE: Looking at how Easter is celebrated  

Citizenship: Discussing rights and responsibilities  

Physical Education will take place on a Tuesday afternoon, can you please send 

PE kit in a bag as they will get changed in school.  

Any concerns please feel free to contact us before or after school  

Jayne, Surani and Helena  


